
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 8/3/24
Start time: 10:05 AM, at the Wallkill Field
Present: 12 members, 0 guests

● Meeting minutes from the previous month were accepted as posted on the website.
● New guest/potential member Jon Ahmadjan introduced himself to those present.
● Fred DiMaria reported on the current club financial status.
● Warren Batson noted that the current membership is at approximately 48 members.
● Redwing field report: Large tires that were used for the obstacle course have been

moved onto the entrance road to the fourth field that we fly on. We assume this is
being done by the soccer group. We have not had any communication from them so
far.

● Wallkill field report: Field is in great shape. The porta-potty does need servicing.
Fred will communicate with the service company.

● The Jamboree in September is approaching. Again a call to the members to please
help and participate. Any help is appreciated.

● Old business: regarding hats and shirts, the type of logo used will affect pricing.
● Further discussion was had on the topic of doing the mowing of the Wallkill field

ourselves instead of paying someone to do it. Fred will pull some numbers together
on what we currently pay to have the field mowed. When done, an email will be sent
out to the members for voting.

Meeting adjourned: 10:48 AM
Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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